
. ECRIMINAL JUSTICE CENTER .-
Sam Houston State University ~
Huntsville, Texas 77341
(409) 294-1635

June 24, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

May this note acknowledge receipt of your letter of
June 17 and the enclosure.

Immediately upon the conclusion of our telephone conversa-
tion last week, I called Mr. Jackson and advised him of the
substance of your call. I shall send him a copy of the
biographical sketch which you mailed to.me.

Cordially,

GB/bss


